

February 5, 2025

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Program Administrator:

Thank you for your gift of \$8,000.00 designated to the Music Department. Your thoughtful support enhances our ability to offer our students the very best *Southwestern Experience* possible, and I truly appreciate your commitment to improving our campus community.

Thanks to your generosity, we can offer critical opportunities for students to pursue academic excellence, engage in extracurricular activities, and develop essential skills that will benefit them long after graduation. We can also attract and retain exceptional faculty dedicated to educating and mentoring the next generation of leaders, promote research innovation, and ensure our faculty have the necessary resources to thrive. Moreover, your kindness enables us to enhance the environment in which we serve, leading to better experiences for all who rely on our services. Your generosity represents not only a financial gift but also a testament to the importance of education and its transformative power in shaping futures. Your belief in the potential of Southwestern students inspires them to work harder, dream bigger, and ultimately give back to others in the future, just as you have done.

Additionally, your generous support qualifies you as a member of this year's President's Council, the gift society composed of the most committed alumni and friends of the university.

Thank you for everything you do to support Southwestern University and our students.

Sincerely,

Marie Muhvic

Vice President for University Relations

That you fa you geneous suppose of his distinguished program.

Southwestern University acknowledges no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.